

TELL-E-GRAM

SPECIAL EDITION

NOVEMBER 28, 2018



CHOTA SHORES NEIGHBORHOOD PAVING

Thursday November 29th there will be paving happening in Chota Shores neighborhood starting at Chaloni Lane and working towards Hwy 444, weather permitting.

HOA

HOA General Meeting is tomorrow Thursday, November 29th, 5:00 – 6:30 pm at the Tellico Village Yacht Club. This is the annual HOA Volunteer Recognition and 2019 HOA Board Election. This meeting is open to all HOA members. For more information visit: www.hoatv.org

Also, on Thursday, November 29th, HOA will hold a Welcome Orientation for new villagers, at the Yacht Club from 6:30 – 8:00 pm on the top level. Learn about our community and key organizations in the Village. For more information visit: www.hoat.org

LOUDON COUNTY MARATHON

The Loudon County Marathon will take place this Saturday, December 1, from 8am to 2pm. There will be numerous temporary street closures in Lenoir City and Loudon. Go to News-Herald.net for a list of street closures. The runners will cross the Hwy 321 bridge and exit the off-ramp, where they will cross Hwy 444, enter the TVA canal boat ramp road, then run across Tellico Dam. They will exit the same route. The Hwy 321 bridge off ramp and Hwy 444 intersection will not be closed, but there will be traffic officers assigned there to temporarily block traffic as runners cross Hwy 444. The Tellico Village Volunteer Fire Department will be assisting traffic control officers at this intersection as well as staffing a medical tent in the parking lot for the Tellico Dam trail head. Please use caution at this intersection as well as the streets along the marathon route.

BOARD WORKSHOP

December 4th the Board Workshop will be at 1:30 p.m. at the Yacht Club. This is the meeting where the Board will be discussing the building contract for the Toqua and Kahite projects.

POA 101

The next POA 101 is rapidly approaching and will take place next week on December 5th at 2 p.m. in the Yacht Club. The deadline to register is Monday the 3rd so make sure to call 865-458-5408 ex. 4115 or email us at jmiles@tvpoa.org to RSVP. We look forward to seeing you there.

YACHT CLUB CLOSED

The Yacht Club will be closed December 8th all day!